RE: HB 2435

Just in the past year....Errant voter registrations were identified by DMV
officials and the number of Non-US Citizen voters erroneously added to the
voter rolls, WERE MANY!

This alone justifies the public’s rights to know whats happening on a continual
basis.

Especially if the Governor feels the need to house non-US citizens (who
illegally crossed the border) in our STATE, she should be proactive in making
sure they don’t get to vote! Otherwise this illustrates another type of agenda.

A monthly statistical report SHOULD ALREADY BE PROTOCOL and will
help draw a veil over the appearance that the State is HIDING this information
specifically!

| completely support HB 2435 as should ALL Legislators! This is a
common-sense BILL.

Respectfully,

Oliva Herrera
Josephine County Resident
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